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May 28, 2009 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Power Committee Members  
 
FROM:  Tom Eckman and Charles Grist  
 
SUBJECT: Council Decision on Five-Year Regional Conservation Targets 
 
The Council Packet contains a Decision Memo outlining the staff’s recommended five-year 
regional conservation target. At the Power Committee meeting, the staff will present the 
rationale for its proposed recommendation of regional conservation target of 1,200 average 
megawatts from 2010 to 2014 as well as two alternative targets for committee consideration.  
Pending the outcome of the Committee’s discussion staff is requesting it forward its 
recommendation on this issue to the Council. 
 


